
It’s a New Year and a Great Time to Renew Your
Membership to the Friends of the Library!

Happy 2025 Dear Friends, 
It’s a proven fact that public libraries strengthen
communitiesby helping individuals learn and grow.
Your Friends membership contribution will go directly
to enrichment programs and library materials that
help make our community a better place to live
and learn. We are counting on your friendship
and support! 
Warm Regards,

!

Jeanne Samples, Board President

Please Continue
Being a Great Friend. 
Renew Today

Say hello to our
new Youth Services 

Librarian! 
The Pearle’s newest staff
member, Kathy McGrath,
looks forward to meeting
new Friends! 

Stop by the Library to welcome 
Kathy! 

If you have some time to help setting
up for the book sale, please leave
your name and contact info at the
Library circulation desk.

Hi Kathy!

Because of financial help from
Library Friends like you, children,
teens, adults and entire families
have benefited from exciting
programs and materials including
incentives for the Children & Adult
Summer Reading program, annual
book sales, bling sale, passes to
museums, Pop Art for Kids, zoo and
nature programs and topical
speakers throughout the year. 

Friends of the

Mark your calendar
for our

Spring Book Sale!

Upcoming
Friends
Sponsored
Event

Children’s Petting Zoo 
Thurday, April 24, 1—3 p.m.
 

Volunteer Assistance
Needed 

Thurs., April 17, 10 a.m. — 7 p.m.
Friday, April 18, 10 a.m. — 5 p.m.
Sat., April 19, 10 a.m. — 2 p.m.

Friends Spring 2025 

Book Sale

Help make
2025 the best
year yet!


